DOCUMENT No. 9556

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
TASEINGTON

In renly refer to 26 December 1945,
ILH 894,114 Narcoties

My dear Colonel Hornadcay:

Reference *s made to despatch no. 3830, dated
April 14, 1939, from the Amcrican Embassy at Tokyo,
in regard to the traffic in narcotic drugs in the oc-
cupied areas of China,

For-your information and use, the records of this
Department disclose that the Japanese Government did not

acknowledgze the receipt of or make reply to the ailde-
meroire which is enclosure no. 1 to the above-mentioned

despatch,

Sincerely yours,

/s/ Otis E. Malliken
Otis E. Ihwiliken 2

Chief, Division of International Labs
Social and Health Affairs

Lieutenant Colonel William T. Hornaday,
“ar Crimes Ofiice,
"Tunitions Building,
Yiashington, D. C,




